
Submitter: Svein Wiese Hansen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB696 

The law abiding citizens of Oregon are struggling to understand how making the 

possession of a legal device into not only a crime but an "emergency" will in any way 

reduce the criminal activity we are seeing in our state. We are all aware that it is in 

fact not an emergency, does not reduce crime, does not reduce the amount of 

criminals using guns or attachments illegally. All it does is in fact place additional 

limits and restrictions yet again on law abiding citizens. There seems to be a 

disconnect between the Senate and the citizens of the state. We would like laws that 

reduce crime and prevent criminals from being criminals not limit what law abiding 

citizens can have. 


